
KINDERGARTEN ON-LINE REGISTRATION

If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in September 2023, we

are delighted to welcome you and your kindergartner to our program.  The

first step to the kindergarten journey is the registration process.

The Primary Education Center offers an on-line registration option that allows families to

upload required proof of residency documents from the safety and comfort of their

homes.  You may register children who will be five years old on or before December 1,

2023. You may also mail in your registration documents to our school district.

In addition to registration you are required to complete the Home Language

Questionnaire. Registration will not be finalized until this form is completed.

Additional information:

● Immunization Requirements

Once your child is registered and proof of residency is verified, you will be invited to

attend:

1. Kindergarten Orientation - May 17, 2023 at 9:30 a.m.

2. Screening Appointment - June 6, 2023 by appointment

3. Family & Teacher Meeting - September 5th or September 6, 2023 by appointment

We look forward to your child joining our Kindergarten family.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDn9KBp6uGPPyZ9cKT_rc_OpRi3Xu3gmz8ZY4FJx3M3OetVQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9L0Ygxdca6IqCb-nPN6spH4_oMDnU-uAfNv2p1pMz21udOQ/viewform?gxids=7628
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9L0Ygxdca6IqCb-nPN6spH4_oMDnU-uAfNv2p1pMz21udOQ/viewform?gxids=7628
https://health.ny.gov/publications/2370.pdf

